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APAS granted intervenor status in Carbon Tax court case 
 
 
For Immediate Release, December 10, 2018 – The Agricultural Producers Association 
of Saskatchewan (APAS) was pleased to learn this morning that leave has been 
granted in its application for intervenor status in the Saskatchewan Court of Appeal 
reference case on the Federal Carbon Tax. 
 
APAS President Todd Lewis says the organization is looking forward to ensuring that 
the agricultural producer’s perspective on this matter is heard. 
 
“Saskatchewan producers manage 43% of Canada’s cropland and 35% of the 
grasslands,” Lewis says. “We are deeply invested in finding the best way forward for 
both the health of our environment and the agricultural industry.” 
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For more information or to arrange an interview, please contact: 
Colleen Hennan 
Communications and Community Relations Coordinator 
Agricultural Producers Association of Saskatchewan 
(306) 789-7774 ext. 6 
chennan@apas.ca 

Background: APAS is Saskatchewan’s general farm organization – formed to provide 
farmers and ranchers with a democratically elected, grassroots, non-partisan, producer-
run organization based on rural municipal boundaries. As the united voice of agricultural 
producers and ranchers in Saskatchewan, we strive to represent the views of a wide 
variety of agricultural stakeholders in order to form comprehensive policies that can 
benefit all sectors of society. APAS is a member of the Canadian Federation of 
Agriculture. 

     


